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May Missions Update

Month in Review

We praise the Lord that we were finally able to move into our house.
We have been very grateful for the time to get settled in and prepare
v for baby girl. She decided not to make her debut in May so we
Robert preaching at Victoria ~ have another June baby. Malory Fe Becker was born June 3,
re————— 2025!! We also celebrated our 8th wedding anniversary on May 27.

Robert preached for a midweek service at Iglesia Bautista Victoria in
Rosario as well as gave his testimony of missions and future plans.
We had a supporting pastor and a friend of his come to visit us and it
was a blessing getting to show them around Rosario and the need
for more Gospel preaching churches!

Support Address Reminder
Just a quick reminder to double check to make sure that checks are sent to our
new mailing address:

Vision Baptist Missions P.O Box 647 Dawsonville, GA 30534
Also that they are written out to Vision Baptist Missions with “Becker family
support” in the memo so that our mission board can process them. Or online

at visionmissions.com/give.

Prayer Requests
Some prayer requests for the next few weeks are:
+ Getting settled in life with 3 girls!
« Smooth and good recovery for Emma and Malory from the birth.
* Preparation for a church plant with finding a building.
+ Wisdom and energy through the year.
Thank you to all who have been praying for us!

For His Glory,
Robert, Emma, Lucille, Kelsey and Malory Becker

Our three blessings
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